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Holiday Tips 

  If you are planning to go away for 
the coming holiday period, we suggest 

you make sure that you have         
unplugged your computer, printer, 

ADSL modem, monitor, and speaker 
power cables from the wall. This way if 

we should have any storms while you 
are away, it will not damage your    

sensitive equipment.  

  Also, be sure to unplug the PHONE 

LINE from the wall to your modem as 

well, as lightning, even when striking 5 
klms away, can send surges down your 

phone line and damage your modem. 

  For  our  sate l l i te  broadband          

customers, we suggest disconnecting 

the  satellite modem from the incoming 
cables while you are away, as lightning 

can affect the modem through the 
satellite dish if the strikes are close. 

  And above all, keep safe over the 

holiday period.  

   We at Michaels Computer Services 

want to take this opportunity to thank 

you, our readers & customers, for your 
continued support over the past 12 

months. We will be taking a break over 
the Christmas period, and give notice 

of when we will be closed as below: 

 
CLOSING 4pm Friday 

December 18th 

 

REOPENING 8am Monday 

January 11th  

 
  

We wish you all  

a happy and safe  

holiday season,  

and best wishes  

for the New Year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward  

to serving you in the 
coming year. 

Michael’s Computer Services 
All your computer needs met in one place! 

85 Chester Street, Nanango (cnr Deakin Cresent) 

Custom 
Built 

Systems 

Call Michael or Naomi on: 4171 0981 

• PC Repairs & Upgrades 
• Virus Removal & Prevention  
• New & Used Systems 
• PC Hardware & Components 
• LCD Monitors 
• Printers, Inks & Toners 
• Peripherals & Much More 


